
ALL SAINTS   
Class 1: Alaynah   Class 2: Johan      Class 3: Ray   Class 4:  Mila 
 

Badges:  
 
Headteacher awards:  Simran, Lucinda, Joseph H, Lily B 
Writer of the Week:   Charlotte (C2) 

 21st April 2023 

 NEEDWOOD 
Class 1:  Ava    Class 2: Alice    Class 3: Will H 
 

Badges:   
 

Headteacher awards: Isabella P 
Writer of the Week:  Orion-Duke 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to school for the last full term of this academic year!  I can't believe how fast this year is 
going!  I hope you all had an enjoyable Easter break. 
 
In a few weeks our Year 6 children will be doing their SATs tests so I would like to wish them the very 
best of luck.  A reminder to all of our parents that we need all of the children in school and on time     
during the week of the 8

th
 May.  It is really important that the Year 6 children attend every day and arrive 

in good time so that they are settled and ready for working.  Also, we need all other children in school 
on time so that both schools are quiet and calm. 
 
I would also like to remind everyone that schools are closed on two Mondays coming up, on the 1

st
 May 

and the 8
th
 May for May Day and the King's Coronation. 

 
Best wishes, 
 

Mr Baxter 
 

Tobias W, Robin R, Owen D (Green Star) (Gold Star) 
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ATTENDANCE   

WELL DONE CHILDREN! 

 (Red Star) Evelyn, Andrew  (Bronze Star) 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
NEEDWOOD—CLASS 2—MRS WAGSTAFF AND MRS NEAL  
We would like to wish Mrs Wagstaff the best of luck as she finishes with us on Wednesday (26th April) to 
commence her Maternity Leave! Mrs Neal will be taking over from Mrs Wagstaff whilst she is away and 
we look forward to her being in Class 2 alongside Mrs Pendleton.    
 
NEEDWOOD—CLASS 3— BOOKSALE  
Class 3 will be hosting a Booksale on Monday 24

th
 April starting at 3.00pm.  You are more than welcome 

to come at 3.00pm to look at the books and pick up your child at the usual time of 3.30pm or please send 
your child with some cash if they are on the bus or for any other reasons. 
Books will be arranged into different price categories: 10p; 20p; 50p or £1.00.  We can only accept cash. 
We hope to see you there! 
Class 3 
 
NEEDWOOD PARKING  
The Parish Council have been in touch with us regarding parking around the school and village.  You 
may have noticed new restrictions on the road since half term—please can we ask all families to please 
park safely and with consideration at school drop off/pick up.  We understand the pub does not allow us 
to use the carpark so appreciate it can be tricky.  Thank you for your help and understanding.    
 
 
SCHOOL HORSE RIDING TEAM 
A huge well done to our horse riding team who competed in their first school 
show jumping competition during the Easter holidays. We are so proud of you all, 
as well as thrilled about you qualifying for the regional championships!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you are interested in joining our riding team, please get in touch with Miss Williams.  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

1.5.23 MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY 

8.5.23 BANK HOLIDAY 

9.5.23 KS2 SATS WEEK 

18.5.23 PTA - MOVIE NIGHT 

19.5.23 PTA - DRESS DOWN DAY  
(FOR CHOCOLATE DONATION) 

23.5.23 PTA - BINGO 

26.5.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 

  

  

DIARY - ALL SAINTS 

24.4.23 CLASS 3 BOOKSALE (3 PM) 

1.5.23 MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY 

8.5.23 BANK HOLIDAY 

9.5.23 KS2 SATS WEEK 

26.5.23 LAST DAY OF TERM 
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ONLINE SAFETY 



Disclaimer: We are proud to have a newsletter which shares information with you for our parish, village, WI, social club, Rascals and our local communities. We do try to vet all items which go into 

School information can be provided in different languages, large print, simple text only or Braille.  
Please speak to Mr Baxter if you have a particular requirement. 

 
 
 

 
 

COMMUNITY 


